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Pursuant to a ruling by New York State Supreme Court Justice James H. Ferreira that
declared New York State's Highway Use Registration and Decal taxes unconstitutional,
the state has revised its fee structure effective April 13, 2016.

In addition to a per-mile fuel tax, both in-state and out-of-state truck operators
were previously required to pay a $15 per vehicle registration fee and a $4 decal
fee for operating their trucks on New York highways. The fees/taxes were not
apportioned based on the operator's actual use of the state's highways. The Owner-
Operator Independent Drivers Association, along with individual operators, brought
suit against the state, arguing that the fees discriminated against out-of-state
operators. The court ruled in favor of the plaintiffs and held that the fees
violate the Commerce Clause of the U.S. Constitution. Justice Ferreira's order
included an injunction that permanently barred the state from collecting the taxes.

Accordingly, the state revised its Highway Use Tax rules and repealed both the
registration fee and decal fee. Effective April 13, 2016, the former fees were
replaced by a new single application fee of $1.50.

If you have any questions as to how your business could be affected by the New York
Supreme Court's ruling or if you feel there may be an opportunity to recover taxes
that you overpaid, please contact a member of our State and Local Tax Group.

Visit the “Our Thoughts On” blog for additional state and local tax updates as they
become available

You’ve heard our thoughts... We'd like to hear yours

The Schneider Downs Our Thoughts On blog exists to create a dialogue on issues that are
important to organizations and individuals. While we enjoy sharing our ideas and insights, we’'re
especially interested in what you may have to say. If you have a question or a comment about
this article — or any article from the Our Thoughts On blog — we hope you’ll share it with us.
After all, a dialogue is an exchange of ideas, and we’'d like to hear from you. Email us at
contactSD@schneiderdowns.com.

Material discussed is meant for informational purposes only, and it is not to be construed as
investment, tax, or legal advice. Please note that individual situations can vary. Therefore,
this information should be relied upon when coordinated with individual professional advice.

© 2024 Schneider Downs. All rights-reserved. All content on this site is property of Schneider
Downs unless otherwise noted and should not be used without written permission.


https://www.schneiderdowns.com/
https://www.schneiderdowns.com/our-thoughts-on/category/state+and+local+tax
https://www.schneiderdowns.com/our-thoughts-on/category/transportation+%2526+logistics
https://www.schneiderdowns.com/our-thoughts-on/author/611
mailto:ContactSD@schneiderdowns.com%20?subject=Question%20About%20NY%20Supreme%20Court%20Ruling
https://www.schneiderdowns.com/our-thoughts-on?view=category&C=State+and+Local+Tax&year=
mailto:contactSD@schneiderdowns.com
https://www.schneiderdowns.com/permissions
https://www.schneiderdowns.com/privacy#cookies




	Changes to the New York Highway Use Tax Registration Provisions
	You’ve heard our thoughts… We’d like to hear yours


